MARK KELLY ARIZONA

516 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510 (202) 224–2235



COMMITTEES
AGING
ARMED SERVICES
ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES
ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC WORKS
JOINT ECONOMIC COMMITTEE

April 28, 2022

Dear Friends,

Assalamu alaikum! I want to wish you all Eid Mubarak! I hope this holy month of Ramadan has brought you joy, strength, and renewal.

Today, we recognize the contributions Muslim Americans have made to our nation. The work of the Muslim community and the IRUSA strengthens the bonds of our nation and has been a lifeline for so many in need. From your support in feeding the hungry in Arizona to the aid you provide for refugees throughout the nation, your work has helped change lives of many and embodies the Islamic virtues of kindness and charity.

Thank you for your continued service to Arizona and all Americans. My wife, Gabby Giffords, and I wish you a joyous Eid al-Fitr and a prosperous year ahead.

Sincerely,

Mark Kelly United States Senator